
Web Page Committee Meeting Report 
Nov 1, 2018 6:30 pm 

MBCC Clubhouse 
 
The newly formed Web Page Committee met at MBC on November 1st with Roger Biggs. Roger 
currently volunteers his time to post PSA documents to the web page.   Attending were Joseph 
Quarto, Velinda Brown, Tim Vack, Warren ​Zeitleheck.  Joseph Q was ​unanimously​ elected to be 
the Chair of the Committee.  
 
The intent of the formation of the Committee is to eventually take the maintaining and posting to 
the site OUR responsibility in the PSA.  Roger B.  is very supportive in this & will continue to 
take the lead & advise us until such time we can do things on our own.  ​A Web Page Charter, 
prepared by Joe Q, was presented to the group, reviewed, and will be recommended to the PSA 
for approval at the next board meeting.  
 
We went over the web hosting site, some rules & all had many suggestions to eventually make 
the Web site cleaner & more up to date. 
 
We agreed to try to have 1 more meeting before the end of the year & for each attendee to bring 
4-5 items that they think we can improve and/or clean up during this end of year meeting. 
 
Any current PSA member with up to date Web experience is encouraged to please volunteer & 
help us in this endeavor. 
 
Respectfully submitted on November 13th  by  
 
Joseph Quarto 
Web Committee Chair 


